
    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Y2 Railway Station Visit 

Dear Parent/Carers 

As part of their Geography and History topics on ‘Our Local Area’ this half term, the Y2 children 

will be visiting Scarborough Railway Station. The children will be exploring the local area, 

following directions and making maps. 

In light of the ongoing coronavirus, we will be taking extra precautions to avoid mixing 

with the general public once at the Railway Station. If you have any queries in regards to 

this, please contact the school office who will notify the class teacher. 

Date:  2W – Monday 19th October 

                     2H – Wednesday 21st October 

                     2B – Thursday 22nd October 

Depart: 9:15am 

Return: 11:30am  

Transport: Walking 

Clothing: School uniform 

 Warm Coat 

 Sensible shoes 

 Hat & gloves 

Lunch: Children will have lunch in school as normal 

Consent: As this is a local visit which will take place during school time, a separate 

permission slip is not required.  

If you have any queries, please get in touch with your child’s class teacher via the school 

office. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Hill, Mrs Broughton and Mrs Wheelen 

Y2 Team 

 

 


